
March 21, 2013  

 

Hi All,  

 

BBHE Bill, SB1374, has passed the House Health Committee!  

 

Please call and/or email the House Health Committee Members TODAY and thank them for their YES 

vote on SB 1374! You can see the full March 20 2013 Legislative Action Alert here on our website in the 

Legislative Activities section.  

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

Sincerely, 

Richard Poppy 

Vice-President 

Therapeutic Practitioners Alliance of Arizona  

 

http://tpallianceofaz.org/fr_legislative.html

